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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Management Changes 

 
Mr Bain DHT (Support for Pupils and Staff; Head of Lomond House) will be joining Perth Academy on 
secondment from 20.01.23 to 01.04.23.  The new role, DHT (School Improvement) represents a career 
development opportunity.  It provides a new remit and an opportunity to extend experience across other 
Perth and Kinross schools. 
 
Dr Armstrong (PT Science) has been appointed as Acting DHT for the duration of the secondment and will 
have overall responsibility for pupils in Lomond House. 
 
Mr Collier (Teacher of Biology) has been appointed as Acting PT Science.  Working in partnership with Mr 
McShane, he will have overall responsibility for the Science faculty. 
 
If you wish to contact the school about matters relating to a young person in Lomond House or about the 
Science Faculty, the normal methods of communication (detailed below) will ensure that your enquiry is 
directed to the correct person. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all colleagues the best in their new roles. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs S. Brown 
Headteacher 

 

 Mrs S Brown 
 Headteacher and Campus Leader 

Kinross High School 
Loch Leven Community Campus 
Muirs, Kinross, KY13 8FQ 
TeI  01577 867100   
Email kinrosshigh@pkc.gov.uk 

Contact:   Mrs S Brown 

Our ref:    SB/HP 

Your ref:   

Date:    Tuesday, 17 January 2023 
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